
News Flash

With so much going on in
the City of Hallsvil le,  the

Hallsvil le News & Views is
releasing a special News

Flash!

Some upcoming events:
June 18th - Movie in the Park 

June 20th -  City Hall closed

July 4th - City Hall Closed

S e p t e m b e r  1 0 t h  -  E v e n t  i n  t h e
P a r k  ( m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n  t o  b e
d e t e r m i n e d )

September 24th - Movie in the Park 

Important Updates:
Water Rate Increase
Comprehensive Plan

Missouri American Water
City of Hallsville job 

Logo Contest by the Grow          
 Hallsville Parks Foundation

       Public Forum 

      openings

Water Rate Increase
During the June Board of Aldermen
meeting Ordinance #399 was passed.  This
ordinance increases the water rate for
residents that receive their water through
the City of Hallsville.

The City of Hallsville purchases their water
from PWSD#4 and distributes it to part of
the residents within the city limits of
Hallsville.  After receiving an increase
from PWSD#4, the City had to increase
their water rates to keep up with the cost of
water and the increase to maintain the
water lines.

If you receive water from the City your
water rates were $13.35 for the first 1,000
gallons and $5.30 for every 1,000 gallons
after the first.  The new water rates that
you will see on your bill going out the end
of June will be $17.00 the first 1,000
gallons and $7.50 for every 1,000 gallons
after the first.

To view new ordinances go to
https://ecode360.com/HA3555 and click on
new laws.

June 2022



Comprehensive Plan Public Forum
    The Board of Aldermen reviewed the results of
the Preliminary Comprehensive Plan Survey. 
 They received some very interesting results!  The
next step is a public forum to gain more insight
from the citizens of Hallsville.  You will get to
hear the results of the survey and further discuss
those topics with the Board of Aldermen.  The
public forum will be on Monday, July 11th
starting at 6:00 p.m. in the Community Center
located at 324 E Hwy OO.  Please attend and let
your voice be heard in the planning for the future
of Hallsville.

Missouri American Water
    Some residents within the Hallsville city limits
are still confused about the bills they are receiving
from Missouri American Water (MOAW)! 
 MOAW purchased the sewer system from the City
of Hallsville in February of 2022.  You need to
send in your payment to MOAW for your sewer.  If
you have any questions
you can call City Hall.



Job Openings with the City of Hallsville
Full-Time Public Works:
Position involves, but shall not be limited to street
maintenance, building and park maintenance, and
operation and maintenance of equipment.  Must have a
valid Missouri Driver License.  Wage dependent upon
qualifications. 

Part-Time Seasonal Mowing Crew Member:
Position involves but shall not be limited to mowing
using zero-turn riding mower, trimming using a gas
powered weedeater, pick up trash, and operate a
backpack blower.  Wage is $14.00/hr 
The City is an Equal Opportunity Employer and
reserves the right to reject any and all applications. 
 Check https://hallsvillemo.org/employment-
opportunities on how to apply. 

Logo Contest for Grow Hallsville Parks
Foundation
    The Grow Hallsville Parks Foundation is holding a
logo contest!  Submissions must be received by July 15th
at 5:00 p.m.  You can mail the entries to City of Hallsville
at P.O. Box 170 Hallsville, MO 65255, email it to
cityhall@hallsvillemo.org, or drop it off at City Hall at
202 Hwy 124-E Hallsville.  For rules and submission
form contact cityhall@hallsvillemo.org.  Winning logo
design will receive a gift card for $100.00! 


